
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Come and learn what is happening  

in Merton to help residents cope  

with climate change and rising  

fuel prices. 

Tuesday 13th March, 12.00– 3.00 pm  

At South Mitcham Community Centre,  

Phipps Bridge Road, Mitcham 
 

Discover how the low carbon zone has helped hundreds  

of residents reduce their fuel costs and their impact  

on the environment. 

Find out what is available to help you reduce the  

impact of rising fuel prices. 
  

Refreshments will be served at the end of the event  

and there will be a crèche facility. 

Organized by Sustainable Merton in partnership with  
LBM, South Thames College, Groundwork London  
and SMCA. 


